Information RE: COVID-19 and ACT public schools: Q&A with Minister Berry 
Students and Remote Learning
Good morning,
As you know, our school community will be moving to remote learning this Friday. To assist parents and carers understand what remote learning might look like for their children and young people, Education Minister Yvette Berry will be hosting a Facebook live event this afternoon at 4pm Wednesday 18 August.
You can join Yvette Berry, Minister for Education and Kate McMahon from the Education Directorate for a Q&A where they will talk about what parents and students can expect in remote learning over the coming weeks. You can tune into the Facebook live here: (20+) Yvette Berry | Facebook
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